
Good afternoon,  
 
I would like to make a deputation to City Council on behalf of the SCATEH Barrie Chapter on Monday, 
January 17, in support of the motion regarding the Housing Affordability Task Force and financial 
contribution to the warming centre. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Jennifer van Gennip 
Director of Communications 
Redwood Park Communities 
Hope through Housing 
 


